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July 18,2001 

Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Gerald Gunter Building 
Tallahassee, F1 32399-0850 

To Whom It May Concern: 

In accordance with the Florida Public Service Commission Rules Number 25-24.805, 
25-24.810 and 25-24.815, please find enclosed an original and six copies of OneStar 
Communications, LLC's application forms, applicable attachments and a $250.00 
application fee for authority to provide altemative local exchange service within the state 
of Florida. 

In addition, please date stamp and return this duplicate letter to me in the self-addressed, 
stamped envelope provided. m 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or require further 
information. I can be reached at (8 12) 437-7643. 

Sincerely, 
7 

Rhonda Johnson'.' 
Agreement Specialist 
OneStar Long Distance, Inc. 

Enclosures 

Q 
n . . .  ,q "3 ~ I' ' - - ! ( / ~ l  i.d 

7100 Eagle Crest Bou"ieVard;d;itk-,b Evansville, Indiana 47715-8152 e www.onestarld.com 


